
 

'Thank you' commercial flights locally, internationally

The International Marketing Council launched its 'Thank you to the World' commercial on Friday, 30 July 2010. both in
South Africa and abroad. Its key message is "South Africa says thank you to the World. Thank you for celebrating with us.
We hope that you will join us again and explore other parts of our country and continent." To view, go to
www.southafrica.info or www.flytheflagfridays.co.za.
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